STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

GAQREZO%?S\SETHERS February 13 ’ 1990 HOBBg?SgVST\;g;(EI(ZBS)(BSISE?~‘\QBD
(505) 393-6161

Doyle Hartman
P.0. Box 10426
Midland, TX 79702

Attn: Michael Stewart

Re: Dabbs #2-E
Sec. 34, T25S, R37E

Gentlemen:

Following your conversation with Evelyn Downs of this office
concerning the perforations in the above-referenced well being
in the Langlie Mattix Pool rather than the Jalmat Poql, our
Geologist, Paul Kautz, has examined the workover report filed

by Getty for work performed in February 1982 and concurs with
you, that the perforations 3185--3235' are in the Langlie Mattix
Pool.

In order to get this well placed in the correct pool and to
eliminate the need for you to reduce the 320-acre proration
unit established for the Dabbs #3-M; please file a C-104

for the Dabbs #2-E placing it in the Langlie Mattix Pool and
showing perforations as 3185-3235"'.

Please give us a letter reflecting the history of this recompletion.
We will make this pool change effective with the approval of the
C-104 and see no need to go back and correct production reports if
that is satisfactory with you.

Very truly yours,

NSERVATION BIVI
AT
Jerry~séxton

Supervisor, District I

<j/’~pﬂﬂ Please submit a revised acreage dedication plat, Form C- 102 \\‘\\\
for Dabbs #3 removing the #2 well since it is not a Jalmat we]]
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